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July 2022
Dear Parents/Carers,

Individual music lessons are offered at New College Doncaster for those studying A Level or
BTEC Music and any other students who wish to take advantage of this fantastic opportunity.
The College offers tuition on a wide range of instruments and voice.

The New Collaborative Learning Trust offers an excellent scheme that enables us to charge
only £100.00 during 2022-2023 for instrumental/vocal lessons, on the condition that all
recipients of the lessons take part in college ensembles and performances. This charge has
been heavily subsidised by the Trust.

The lessons will take place during your son/daughter’s free lessons and will be half an hour in
duration. Payment for the lessons (£100.00) should be made at the LRC payment desk (on the
ground floor).

The Trust reserves the right to withdraw this service if the student fails to attend regularly or
does not pay the fee. Refunds will only be given if students leave the course within four weeks
of enrolment.

| would be grateful if you would return the signed slip below via email to me or ask your
son/daughter to bring it to me in G.26 (Music Room). Lessons will begin when the slip has
been returned and payment for lessons has been received.

Yours faithfully
A D Nesbwn

Andrew Norburn
Music Teacher

andrew.norburn@nclt.ac.uk
¥
Name of student:

Instrument (or voice) requested:

| give permission for my son/daughter (delete as necessary) to have individual music lessons
and accept the payment will be £100.00.

Parent/Guardian signature:

Date:
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